To:      Members of the Town Council

From:  Maureen McCarthy, Chair

            Fort Williams Advisory Commission (FWAC)

Date:    October 22, 2010

Re:       Proposed Changes to Current Fee Schedule

     At our meeting on Thursday, October 21, 2010, the FWAC voted to propose an

increase in the fees for reserving the Picnic Shelter and the fee for a wedding or 

partnership ceremony for 2011. If approved, these fee increases would be effective 

December 1, 2010, when Cape Elizabeth residents can start making reservations for the 

picnic shelter, the bandstand and the gazebo. The following changes (in bold) are being 

recommended for your consideration:

PICNIC SHELTER RENTAL
The Fort Williams Park Picnic Shelter may be reserved upon payment of fees pursuant to the following schedule: 

Residents- Full Day                                        $100.00 $75.00 Fee + $50.00 Security Deposit

Residents -Half Day                                         $75.00 $50.00 Fee + $50.00 Security Deposit

Non Residents, Groups and Businesses -Full Day    $300.00 Fee + $50.00 Security Deposit

Non Residents, Groups and Businesses -Half Day    $200.00 Fee + $50.00 Security Deposit

Non-profit Organizations (501 (C)3) -Full Day            $200.00 Fee + $50.00 Security Deposit

Non-profit Organizations (501 (C)3) -Half Day            $150.00 Fee + $50.00 Security Deposit

Half Day Rentals – Use from open and depart by 2:00 P.M. or use after 4:00 P.M. to

Close (sunset)

WEDDING AND PARTNERSHIP CEREMONY FEE

Ceremony Fee                                            $100.00 $75.00
If the Picnic Shelter, the Bandstand or the Gazebo is reserved in conjunction with a ceremony, there will be no ceremony fee.

